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Temperatures set to rise again 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
Our children managed the high temperatures last week so well.  Our air-conditioned 
classrooms and limiting the amount of time spent outside help in these situations but we 
do need your help too.  Please could we remind all parents that their children must come 
into school wearing sun cream and have a sun hat with them. 
 
Whilst all children should come into school with water bottles regardless of the 
temperature, it is imperative that they have a water bottle in school for the rest of the 
week.  
 
As well, if your child is comfortable to do so, school jumpers can be left at home as the 
early morning chills soon pass.   
 
Sincerely and with wishes of good health, 
 

 
 
Mrs Hannah Beckett  
Headteacher  
 


